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May 9, 2024 
 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. W-1300, Sub 98 – Application by Old North State Water 
Company, Inc., for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity and 
for Approval of Rates to Provide Water Utility Service in Olivet Subdivision 
in Franklin County 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

On April 23, 2024, Old North State Water Company, Inc. (Applicant), filed an 
application in Docket No. W-1300, Sub 98, seeking a certificate of public convenience 
and necessity to provide water utility service to Olivet Subdivision in Franklin County, 
North Carolina. 

 
The Public Staff has reviewed the application and is of the opinion that the docket 

includes all the information required and that the application is complete as of April 23, 
2024. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ Reita D. Coxton 
Staff Attorney 
reita.coxton@psncuc.nc.gov 
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